
From:	Harris,	Jeff		
Sent:	Wednesday,	June	7,	2017	3:31	PM	
To:	WEWS	NEWS	STAFF	;	WEWS	PromoAons	
Subject:	Announcement	
		
Folks,	
		
We	appear	to	be	establishing	a	Cleveland	Outpost	in	Tulsa.		CongratulaAons	to	
NOW	Senior	Producer	Bri1any	Miller	who	has	accepted	the	Assistant	News	
Director	posiAon	at	our	Scripps	staAon	in	Tulsa.		She	will	be	working	with	our	
Warren	there	at	KJRH	and	the	two	will	make	for	a	dynamic	and	successful	
team.		We	will	certainly	miss	BriTany.		Her	spirit,	personality,	and	news	
perspecAve	have	made	us	a	stronger	team	over	the	past	two	years.		I	will	
especially	miss	her	during	breaking	news	coverage	where	she	has	
demonstrated	such	great	reacAon,	composure	and	execuAon.		
		
BriTany’s	last	day	will	be	in	mid-July.		Make	sure	to	congratulate	her	on	this	
incredible	opportunity!		(And	yes,	Warren	is	sending	us	two	first	round	picks	
and	some	pizza	in	exchange).	
		
Thanks,	
		
Jeff	
		
		
		
Jeff Harris	
News 5 | News Director	
3001 Euclid Ave | Cleveland, OH 44115


